
Year 2 Newsletter 

Term:  Summer 1 

 

 

 

Summer 1 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have lots of exciting plans for the next half-term and here is an outline of what 

the children will be learning about in Summer 1. 

 

English 

Next half term we will be covering the book ‘Flotsam’ by David Weisner and ‘The 

Rainbow Fish’ by Marcus Pfister. We shall cover a range of writing including diary 

entries, letters and poetry.  

 

Maths 

In Maths, we will recap the four operations- addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division. We will be focusing on fractions. Finally, we will learn to tell the time on an 

analogue clock to the nearest five minutes. 

 

SATs 

Maths and reading assessments will take place in the week beginning 15th May. The 

best way to prepare your child is to prioritise a nutritious breakfast and ensuring they 

are on time for school. If you have any specific questions, please ask your class 

teacher. 

 

Topic 

Our Geography topic next half term is the Seaside! We will be learning about coastal 

features and the countries of the UK. 

 

PE 

On days that they have P.E. children should wear their P.E. kit to school. In addition 

to our P.E. slots, we also have two hours a week in the Nature Garden (Monday and 

Friday) so please ensure that children are wearing comfortable, weather appropriate 

clothes each day. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

The Year 2 Team 


